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I want LD 867 to pass.
I am a non-patient facing remote healthcare worker with multiple serious health 
issues. My healthcare provider has deemed that receiving further vaccinations will put
my health and my life at risk. Due to COVID vaccine mandates, I am facing potential 
job loss despite having zero patient contact and working remotely. None of my health 
issues are contagious or a danger to anyone else but myself, and I have already had 
COVID. I am not asking for COVID vaccinations to be unavailable, I am asking that 
people be allowed to exercise their god-given right to choose what gets put into their 
own bodies. I should not be forced into putting anything into my body that will very 
likely cause my further deterioration in health, or even death, in order for me to be 
deemed “acceptable” for society. I am not a second class citizen - I pay my taxes, I 
abide by the laws, I am a good neighbor, and I have raised my children to behave the 
same way.  Health freedom is absolutely critical in a free society. This vaccination 
has been rushed to human trials without adequate testing, and the information we do 
have is inconsistent and constantly changing. Please do not allow fear to continue to 
dictate your decisions. Take this time to examine efficacy and side effects. Healthcare
in any form can NEVER be “one size fits all.”
I respectfully ask to allow LD867 to pass


